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20th February 2023 

 

Year 11 GCSE PE Athletics Practical Assessment at UEA Sportspark 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

 

A trip to UEA Sportspark has been organised. This trip is to facilitate students who have selected an 

athletics event as part of their GCSE PE practical assessment. The trip will allow them to prepare and 

record their practical evidence. The trip will be on Thursday 2nd March 2023. We will be leaving school at 

09:20 and returning after lunch. This assessment day will be delivered by myself and we will have private 

use of the athletics track and long jump pit. 

 

Important information: 

 

Your child can attend school as they would on a day that they have PE (in PE kit). Transport to and from the 

event will be provided by the school. The trip will be quite physically demanding so please pack plenty of 

water and an extra snack. I will be talking in more detail to students about the trip leading up to the event, 

should they have any questions.  

 

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to email me jmorton@allsaintslessingham.co.uk  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr Morton 

Physical Education Lead 
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